
MINUTES OF THE VILLAGE OF JOHNSBURG   

November 13, 2018 RECONVENED MEETING OF THE 

SPECIAL ZONING COMMISSION 

Draft – Not Approved 

 

CALL TO ORDER – Chairman Husby called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Commission Members Present 

Tom Benck (Absent)     Frank Urbina (HR Green)  

Beth Foreman       Claudett Peters (Administrator)   

Curt Larsen 

Bobbie Wiltse 

Mark Niggemann 

Scott Letzter    

 

OLD BUSINESS 
Chairman Husby and the Commission continued their discussions on recommended changes to Section 9, 

Signage of the Johnsburg Zoning Ordinance. Chief Building Official Frank Urbina attended to provide input 

regarding Wall and Monument signage.  The Commission discussed administrative modifications and agreed 

that under the conditions spelled out in the proposed amendment, modifications could be considered by the 

Architectural Review Commission rather than requiring a zoning hearing.  Commission members will take 

the next few weeks to consider further changes to the purpose and definition portion of Section and continue 

discussions at the December meeting.     

 

NEW BUSINESS 

No new business was reported.  

 

RECESS - Chairman Husby made a motion to recess the meeting until December 11, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Village Hall.  Commission Member Wiltse seconded the motion. All commission members present voted aye. 

Motion carried at 7:22p.m.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Timothy Haynes  

Office Assistant/Collector 

 


